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Panama-Buena Vista Union School District

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY FOR PUBLIC REVIEW OF ACCOUNTING OF
DEVELOPER FEES
FOR 2023-2024 FISCAL YEAR IN THE FOLLOWING FUND OR ACCOUNT:
DEVELOPER FEES-FUND 25

As required by Government Code section 66006(b)(2) the Panama-Buena Vista Union School
District is required to have an Accounting for Developer Fees Report available for public review no
less than 15 days prior to the next regularly scheduled public meeting to review the information
and adoption of a Resolution regarding the accounting.

Resolution No. 25-12: Annual and Five-Year Accounting of Developer Fees for 2023-2024 Fiscal
Year in the Developer Fees Fund 25, will be presented to the Panama-Buena Vista Union School
District Board of Trustees for approval during the December 10, 2024, Board Meeting. A public
review and hearing will be held prior to taking action.

The 2023-2024 fiscal year report as it pertains to the Developer Fees-Fund 25 is available for
review starting November 25, 2024 until December 10, 2024. This document can be reviewed at
the Panama-Buena Vista Union School District Office located at 4200 Ashe Rd, Bakersfield, CA or
on the District’s website at www.pbvusd.k12.ca.us.

Date: December 10, 2024
Time: 6:00 PM
Location: Panama-Buena Vista Union School District

4200 Ashe Road
Bakersfield, CA 93313



